






From: C H Hog Farms Inc
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Regulation 5 Draft Permit Comments
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 9:30:07 PM
Attachments: 3-15-17 Letter to ADEQ re Reg 5 Draft Permit- C & H Hog Farms C.pdf

Ms. McWilliams,

Please see the attached for comments from C & H Hog Farms, Inc. related to the draft
Regulation 5 permit. 

Thank you,
Jason Henson
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